authorization will only be granted following a determination that the facilities are in compliance with the
interpretations issued by PHMSA on the Part 193 regulations in Subpart B. Prior to requesting
construction authorization, please provide the information described in enclosure 3 to assist in our
review.

File your response in accordance with the provisions of the Commission's Rules of Practice and
Procedure. The response must be filed with the Secretary of the Commission at:

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street NE, Room 1A
Washington, DC 20426

File all responses under oath (18 CFR 385.2005) by an authorized FGS representative and include the
name, position, and telephone number of the respondent to each item.

If you have any questions concerning this data request, please contact Andrew Kohout at 202-502-8053.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Jeff C. Wright
Director
Office of Energy Projects
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